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July 2020 

Dear Parent/Guardian of incoming 7th grade student: 

Student’s name:   

As we recover from this difficult time of COVID-19, the hope is that everyone is well.   

Please be advised that all students entering the 7th grade are required to receive the Meningococcal Conjugate vaccine 

(MenACWY) to be vaccinated against the meningococcal disease. A second dose will be required in the 12th grade.  

As we move forward with the hope of schools reopening in September, please discuss this with your child’s pediatrician 

to determine whether or not your child has received the MenACWY vaccine needed. This is to ensure that your child will 

be fully immunized and ready for school. 

If possible, please ask your child’s pediatrician to update the immunization information in the CIR (Centralized 

Immunization Registry). This makes it easier to track the vaccines given. If your pediatrician is unable to do this, please 

be prepared to submit proof that your child has received this vaccine. 

If your child does not have a healthcare provider, you can call 844-NYC-4NYC (844-692-4692) or 311 for more 

information. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Have a safe and healthy summer. 

Sincerely, 

 

Chris Warnock 
Principal 
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